
 
 
 

13th & 14th February, 2018 
Registration Now Open 

 
The University of Adelaide would like to extend a warm welcome to all veterinary educators, 
practitioners, researchers, and veterinary students wishing to attend the inaugural Australasian 
Veterinary Educators Symposium, ‘VetEd Down Under’.  The symposium is a 1.5 day event 
promoting veterinary education in the Australia/New Zealand region through the sharing of 
innovations, ideas and best practise in teaching and learning in an open and friendly atmosphere. 
 
 

       
 
 
Registration, campus accommodation booking, draft program, and abstract submission guidelines 
can all be found on the symposium website. 
 
 https://www.adelaide.edu.au/vetsci/veted/ 
 
 
 
 
Any other queries about the symposium can be sent to VetEd2018@adelaide.edu.au 
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